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Dear Fifth Grade Parents, 
 
Spring ​intramural basketball practices ​for fifth graders will be held on Tuesdays and 
Thursdays beginning ​Tuesday, March 19 ​and running through Thursday, May 2. P.E. 
Department Head Dan Schmoyer serves as our Intramural Facilitator and will be assisted 
by three members of our Varsity Basketball teams, Augie Irving ‘20, Elijah Jenkins ‘19, 
and Hailey Williams ‘19.  
 
Starting on Tuesday, March 19, all students will gather from 3:20-4:45 p.m. in 
Katharine Hall.​ The complete schedule of the twice-weekly intramural practices will be 
available very soon on the Athletics Schedules page, which is found on the top banner of 
Key’s homepage​. ​Once on the Athletic Schedules page, scroll down to Spring and click on 
5th Grade Intramurals - Spring.  Students should wear tennis shoes and comfortable 
clothing. Please pick up your child at the circle bench in the Carroll House parking lot after 
each practice session. 
 
If your child wishes to participate this season, please​ complete the permission form 
below and return to ​your child’s homeroom teacher​ no later than ​Tuesday, March 19 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at​ ​bboyd@keyschool.org​ ​or 410-263-9231, 
ext. 1282. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brian Boyd 
Athletic Director 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
My child (please print) ______________________________________________ has 
permission to participate in the 5th grade spring basketball intramural program. 
 
Parent Signature _______________________________________________ 
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